
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
DCLG WEEKLY COLLECTION SUPPORT SCHEME (WCSS): FORMAL OFFER LETTERS 
FOR SUCCESSFUL BIDDERS 
 
Congratulations again on securing funding through the Weekly Collection Support Scheme.  
 
This is your formal offer letter to acknowledge your success in accessing funds from the 
Department for Communities and Local Government's £250 million Weekly Collection Support 
Scheme. Your annual profile of spend in years 1, 2, and 3 is as set out in your conditional offer 
letter, sent on 22 November.  
 
I am grateful that you have provided evidence of local council support for your bid and have set 
out how you plan to publicise your commitment to weekly residual collections for at least five 
years.  
 
The Department for Communities and Local Government will aim to process your Year 1 
payment in January 2013; Year 2 payment in May 2013; and Year 3 payment in April 2014. The 
Department will be monitoring authorities’ ongoing delivery of weekly residual collections before 
issuing the Year 2 and Year 3 payments.  
 
We shall be processing payments through LOGAsnet. We shall assume that you will be the 
contact name/reference to be used against these payments. Please email the Weekly Collection 
Support Scheme team if this is not the case 
(WeeklyCollectionSupportScheme@communities.gsi.gov.uk) by close on Wednesday 12 December. 
 
I wish you every success in delivering the proposals set out in your final bids. 
 
 
Yours, 
 
 
Shehla Husain 

Shehla Husain 
 
Department for Communities and Local 
Government 
Eland House 
Bressenden Place 
London SW1E 5DU 
 
Tel: 0303 444 3672 
E-Mail: Shehla.Husain@communities.gsi.gov.uk 
www.communities.gov.uk 
 
11 December 2012 
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